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	Corporation of the Town of Kingsville

2021 Division Road North

Kingsville, Ontario   N9Y 2Y9

Phone:  (519) 733-2305

FAX:  (519) 733-8108


Via email (boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca)

October 5, 2009
Ontario  Energy Board

P. O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street    27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Madam:
RE:  

Union Gas Application with the Ontario Energy Board (Board file number 


EB-2009-0275)

A copy of the Application with the Board filed by Union Gas was presented to Kingsville Town Council at its September 28, 2009 Regular Meeting.  Please note that Council indicated that it does not support the Application  as per the following Resolution, which was passed at the said Regular Meeting: 
 “741-2009

Moved by B. Stevenson, seconded by G. Queen Council to notify Union 


Gas Officials that their application with the Ontario Energy Board for an 


order approving or fixing just and reasonable rates and other charges for 


the sale, distribution, transmission and storage of gas as of January, 2010 

is not supportable by the Council of the Town of Kingsville.

CARRIED”
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter of comment. 
Yours truly,
Linda Burling
Linda Burling, Clerk

LB/sjk

Cc:  Union Gas—Attention:  Mr. Chris Ripley, Manager, Regulatory Applications
